
City of Waverly Face Mask Policy
On August 3, 2020 the Waverly City Council passed a resolution requiring any member of the public to wear a

face mask while being an occupant of a public building. 

Face masks MUST be worn by the public in the following Leisure Services facilities: 

City Hall/Civic Center  - This includes all public meetings and private party events held in the Civic Center.

Golf Pro Shop - Required while inside the Pro Shop at all times. Limit of 4 customers in the Pro Shop at any

time. Face masks will not be required on the golf course. 

Golf Maintenance Facility, Parks Shop, Cemetery Office - Masks required while inside these facilities.

Additionally: All City of Waverly employees will be required to wear a mask when interacting with the public or

other employees unless social distancing of 6 feet or more can occur.  

While City Hall remains open to the public, we strongly encourage customers to make appointments or

communicate via telephone, email or postal mail as often as possible to minimize public interaction.

The Leisure Services staff has been keeping busy this summer! 
In addition to the daily routines, keeping the public spaces looking great,

there are always new projects coming up. 

The Vegetation Management staff recently spent a few days cleaning up
tall grass and weeds at Ridgewood Park. They also took down a couple of

dead trees to help make the park more aesthetically pleasing. 

The Parks staff has added caring for the new planters and trees along
Bremer Ave. to their daily to do list. They are beautiful and have been a

positive addition to the downtown area. 

As always, the Golf Course staff works tirelessly to keep the course in top
notch condition for daily golfers and the many events hosted this

summer! 

To view upcoming events visit the City of Waverly website at: www.waverlyia.com/events
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Unless you visit the Waverly Municipal Golf Course in

the early morning hours, this is one face you may not

see often. Larry Winer has been a seasonal

employee at the golf course for 17 years. He spends

his summer mornings on the mower  keeping the

greens and aprons looking good.

Prior to  joining the crew at the golf course, Larry

was an electrician for 30 years and worked for

Waverly Utilities for 5 years. He has enjoyed getting

to know the golfers and those he works with, but he

mostly loves just being outside in nature. 

Larry and his wife of 58 years have lived in Waverly

since 1973. They are the proud parents of 3

daughters, 7 grandchildren, and are excited to

welcome their first great-grandchild soon! 

When he's finished mowing for the day, Larry likes to

spend his time fishing and trying to keep up with his

grandchildren. He also  does a little woodworking and

is the family handyman. His favorite place in Waverly

is unquestionably the golf course. 

If you happen to be out golfing before 9:00 am and

see Larry on the mower, be sure to give him a wave

and say hello! 
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Tucked back behind the Hickory Heights and

Jadestone Additions is  a lovely little neighborhood

park. The entrance off Dalton Drive leads you to

Hickory Heights Park. 

The park land was acquired in 1978, wood

playground equipment was initially installed in 1981.

A new play unit was installed in 2004. 

In addition to the playground, the park features a

basketball court and a large open green space area

with several tree plantings. The park is very well

taken care of and loved by the residents in the area. 

Annual Garden Cleanup Day
  The Annual Cleanup Day at the Waverly Community

Sharing Gardens is Saturday, September 26th starting

at 9:00 am. Volunteers are needed to take the

vegetation off the gardens and get them ready for

winter.  The gardens are located between 5th

and 6th Avenue on 2nd Street SW. 

 

Thank you to the volunteers involved in this worthwhile

project to provide food for the food-insecure. 

In 2019 the gardens produced over 8,000 pounds of

food that was donated to  the Northeast Iowa Food

Bank, local churches, and social service agencies.

For more information on the garden cleanup day call

Leisure Services at 352-6263.

United Way 

Virtual Day of Caring

September 11, 2020

Go to:  wsrunitedway.org  

to find out how you can

get involved. 

http://www.wsrunitedway.org/
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